
 
                                                                                                                                                     Headteacher: Mrs Ireland-Curtis 
         

     St. Luke’s C. of E. Primary School, 
     French’s Road, 
     Cambridge CB4 3JZ 

 

     Tel: 01223 566879  
     Email: office@stlukes.cambs.sch.uk 
     www.stlukes.cambs.sch.uk 

 

25th April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to what's already shaping up to be a fantastic summer term! It's been wonderful seeing all the 
children back in school, full of energy and enthusiasm for their learning. We've been so impressed with how quickly 
everyone has settled back into their routines and the progress they are already making. 

As we embark on this new term of discovery and growth together, let's take a moment to say a prayer for our 
children's learning: 

Heavenly Father, we thank you for the gift of learning and the bright minds of our children. Guide them with your 
wisdom, inspire them with curiosity, and grant them the courage to explore new ideas. May their hearts and minds 
be open to all that they can learn, and may they grow in knowledge and understanding each day. Amen. 

Now for a few important bits of information: 

Parent Forum - 1st May at 6pm 

We'd love for you to join us for our Parent Forum on Thursday, 1st May at 6pm. This is a great opportunity to hear 
updates from the school and to have your questions heard. If you are planning to attend, please could you 
complete the Form found here to ensure your questions can be considered, please submit them by Tuesday, 30th 
April. We really value your input and look forward to a productive evening together. 

Breaktimes and Lunchtimes - A Little Reminder 

As the weather starts to get warmer (hopefully!), please can we remind you to send your children to school with 
the following essentials every day: 

 Sunhat: To keep them protected during outdoor play. 
 Water Bottle: So they can stay hydrated throughout the day. 
 Suncream: Please apply this before they come to school in the morning. 

Also, a gentle reminder that mid-morning breaktime snacks should only be fruit or vegetables. Please remember 
that we are a nut-aware school due to allergies. 

Dinner Money - Important Update 

You should have recently received a letter from the school office regarding dinner money accounts. Please be 
aware that from Monday onwards, we will no longer be able to order a school meal for any child whose account is 
in deficit. Could we please ask you to take a moment this weekend to check your child's dinner money balance and 
ensure it is in credit to avoid any inconvenience. 

VE Day - 80th Anniversary Celebration - 9th May 

We are excited to be marking the 80th Anniversary of VE Day on Friday, 9th May! We have some special activities 
planned for the children to help them understand the significance of this day. Please keep an eye out for the 
attached flyer which will give you more details about our celebrations. 

https://forms.office.com/e/mJXYyb4wDcTo
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We're looking forward to a wonderful and successful term ahead. As always, if you have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to get in touch with the school office. 

Diary Dates for Your Calendar – see attachment. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Beccy Ireland-Curtis 

Headteacher 

 

 


